[SAMPLE LETTER FOR A SCHOOL OR SCHOOL DISTRICT TO CONSIDER DISTRIBUTING TO ALL FAMILIES]

INFORMATION REGARDING FOOD ALLERGIES

Dear Parents: 

We have many students in our school district who have serious allergies to foods such as peanuts, other nuts, eggs and dairy products. We are making every effort to ensure that their safety and health are not jeopardized. 

As a district we are becoming more familiar with implementing effective strategies to address the needs of students with food allergies in the classroom, on field trips and in the lunchroom. 

We will be able to ensure a safe learning environment for our students with food allergies through a cooperative effort between students, parents and staff. Please take a moment to talk to your child/children about the seriousness of food allergies. Many of these food allergies can be LIFE THREATENING. 

Many schools will have a lunch table clearly labeled as “PEANUT AND NUT FREE”. Remind your child to respect these tables and rules. Additional steps, such as reducing the amount of foods containing nuts or nut oils, and washing hands and face after eating peanut butter or products containing nuts, will further support this effort to keep students safe. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

(Principal)
(Date)
